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NEW LAW CHANGE 

EFFECTIVE FEBRUARY 1, 2014  
 
December 20, 2013      
 
Dear Licensees: 
 
The commission is required to charge a license fee and surcharge for each place of 
business that manufactures, imports, or sells beer.  These fees were previously 
collected at your county tax assessor office in which the licensed premises were 
located.   
 
Due to recent legislation changes passed by the 83rd Legislature (SB 1035), the 
commission will now collect these fees and surcharges.  Effective February 1, 2014, all 
renewal fees and surcharges should be submitted to the commission. 
 
Payments must be paid with a cashier's check, money order or company check payable 
to the Comptroller of Public Accounts. Personal checks will not be accepted. The 
postmark date will serve as proof of timely filing.  
 
Please mail your renewal and total amount of fees to:  

TABC  
PO Box 13127  
Austin TX 78711-3127 

 
The two dollar filing fee has been eliminated and is no longer required. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the licensing division at 512-206-3360. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Amy Harrison 
Director Licensing & Permits 


